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The Market Standards Subcommittee of the Certified Farmers’ Market Advisory Committee meets via conference call at 9:00 AM on Thursday, May 26, 2005. This week the Subcommittee will consider a Southland proposal to limit the number of stall spaces that a market can use for non-agricultural product sales during the summer months to no more than one stall in every five.  The text of proposed regulation is: “During the months of May through October, an operator of a certified farmers’ market shall not permit, allow, grant permission to, rent a stall to or receive consideration of any kind from a vendor of a non-agricultural product in proximity to a certified farmers’ market where the number of non-agricultural product vendors exceeds 25% of the number of producers and certified producers of agricultural products selling in the certified farmers’ market.”  You are invited to participate in this conference call discussion by calling 1-877-224-9492 and using access code 607276. (
The City of Los Angeles’ City Council’s Transportation Committee will not consider the dreaded proposal to charge City of Los Angeles certified farmers’ markets special event and street closer fees at its May 25, 2005 meeting.  The Committee is scheduled to next meet on June 8, 2005. (
Southland launched Los Angeles’ newest certified farmers’ market lon May 20, 2005.  The Panorama City Certified Farmers’ Market opened at 4:00 PM with sixteen certified producers, colorful street banners and balloons.  Market sales were light but did increase each hour until closing at 8:00 PM.  We will grow this market in the coming months.  Any producer with an interest in participating in this market should contact Market Manager Polly Ward at 818-761-4065. The Kaiser Permanente Fontana Certified Farmers’ Market will open on Friday, May 27, 2005.  Please call Market Manager Harry Brown-Hiegel at 310-621-0336 if you have an interest in this market. (
Market News is a service of the Southland Farmers’ Market Association.  If you have an item that you feel would be of interest to Southland market and grower members, please call 310-481-0167 or write to us at info@sfma.net. 
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